
 
From: Letteney, Scott 
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 11:29 AM 
To: Weidner, Sandy 
Cc: Salvo, Stacey 
Subject: Use of River Frontage at the Terminus of Superior Street at the Root River 

Ald. Weidner, 
  

            I understand that you are aware of the impasse reached with Jeff Raffini regarding the use 

of 60 lineal feet of river frontage at the terminus of Superior Street at the Root River and that the 

Fifth Street Yacht Club has stepped in.  We are about at the point of having an agreement in 

principle with the Fifth Street Yacht Club.  However, the resolution passed by the Common 

Council was as to Mr. Raffini.  That resolution will need to be rescinded and a new resolution 

recreated as to the Fifth Street Yacht Club. 

  
            Would you like me to submit a communication, as a direct referral, in your name to the 

Public Works and Services Committee for the next meeting?  That would get it to the Common 

Council for action on September 17. 

  
Scott 

  

SCOTT R. LETTENEY 
Deputy City Attorney 
City of Racine, Wisconsin 
 


